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12th September 2022  
 
Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer,  
Re: Parents’ Evening  
 
The children have returned this term with great enthusiasm and are excited about the new topics that have 
been planned. We are keen for you as parents to be kept up to date of your child’s or children’s progress, 
targets they are working towards and how you can support at home.  
 
I am delighted to invite you to the upcoming Parents’ Evening on either Wednesday 21st September or 
Thursday 22nd September. Each evening will be from 3:45 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. An invite will be sent from 
School Money which will allow you to choose your preferred day and time.  
 

These sessions will be held face to face. 
 
Please leave the last 3 appointments on each session for parents that require a virtual conference. If you are 
booking a virtual session, then please only use the last 3 appointment slots and confirm in the comments 
that you require a virtual session. 
 
The focus on the pastoral care of our pupils is a core element of our aim at Hyde Park Schools. The Senior 
Leadership team are always available to help, support and offer guidance concerning both academic and 
pastoral difficulties pupils may be facing or experiencing. We offer in-house emotional and wellbeing 
support and are also able to signpost you and your child to the appropriate external services for further 
support should that be most appropriate.   If you are aware of any such issues or have any concerns about 
your child, then please contact us directly.   
 
Our teachers are very much looking forward to meeting with you, and I am sure that you will be keen to 
meet your child’s teacher to discuss their targets.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Yvonne Jones  
Executive Headteacher  
Hyde Park Schools 

 01752 225493/225314        

 e-mail:  hydepark.office@horizonmat.com 

 www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk 
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